
May 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to you to share some final details with you as your son/daughter’s time at
Roding Valley is drawing to a close.

Firstly, a reminder that the final day of lessons for year 13 is Thursday 26th May. After this
time, there will be no more formal lessons for students, but they are welcome to come onto
the school site to revise and seek the support of their teachers. We do ask that they sign in
and out with Miss Sellears. The support of the sixth form team continues during the exam
period and into the summer should they need any help with university or apprenticeship
applications.

Thursday 26th May is a normal school day for year 13 and should not be treated as a
‘last day’ - there should be no shirt signing for example or behaviour that will disrupt the rest
of the school. We have a morning dedicated to celebrating the year group, detailed below. If
any student entertains any early celebrations, they run the risk of not being invited in for the
assembly or Prom. If they do not have a lesson, they are not expected in school.

We would like to invite all year 13 students back into school for their leavers celebration on
5th July 2022. This will consist of a breakfast and Leavers’ Assembly, before students go
home to get ready for the prom in the evening. We look forward to taking this time to
celebrate their time and achievements at Roding Valley High School, they have been such a
fantastic year group.

A reminder that prom tickets are still available for those who would like to join us at a cost of
£35.00 payable via parentpay.  We ask that all payments are made by 26th May 2022 so
that we can finalise the guest list to the King’s Oak. Only those on the guest list will be
allowed entrance.

We have arranged leavers hoodies for those that would like to purchase one. These are
available from Forest Casual at a price of £24.00. This is the link to order directly from
Forest Casuals -
https://forestcasualwear.co.uk/collections/roding-valley-boys/products/roding-valley-sixth-for
m-leavers-hoodies-2022



Thursday 18th August 2022 is A level results day. Results will be available from 8.30am and
support will be available for any students who need it. If your son/daughter is not able to
attend please make sure they have spoken to us about this.

If your son/daughter needs any additional support over the coming weeks please do not
hesitate to get in contact.

Yours faithfully

Ms A Wheaton Mr R Mammen
Assistant Headteacher: Director of Sixth Form Deputy Headteacher


